A Peek at Our Week

Mrs. Gilson's Kindergarten Class

September 16, 2016

e We had our first Gymsters class this week, it is held every Monday. Girls should
wear tennis shoes!! '

o Our field trip to Whitehouse is coming up on the 29™. Please dress your child for
the weather and pray for sunshine®.

e I will be attending a Teacher Inservice on Wednesday. Mrs. Gordon will be here
along with a substitute teacher. .

I hope you enjoyed listening to your child read their very first poem in their Poetry
Journall We now call our new sight words "popcorn” words and they have such a
blast putting butter (yellow highlighter) on familiar words. They are so excited to
actually be able to read their little take home books...thank you for reminding
them to read these daily!

Our story in Reading this week was "Platypus Lost" and our new "popcorn” words
were THE and LITTLE; please add to your list of words to practice at home.
We will review these words in our story next week. Our focal skill was sequencing
and we worked on letters K-R.

The children are doing great with rhyming. We have been singing rhyming songs, as
well as rhyming stories....please continue to practice at home.

In Math, we are finishing up Unit One. The children will be assessed on this
Monday. Chapter two will cover different strategies, to compare numbers to five.
How's the homework going? Any questions.....just ask!

In Science we continue with APPLES. We had a taste test using red, yellow and
green apples, then we made a graph to show the results. We estimated how many

seeds are in our apple, then we cut them and examined how close our estimate was.

We are doing an apple experiment (ask your child all about it), and today we made
applesaucellll

In Religion we continue with CREATION and taking care of this beautiful world.




